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Many students can not do their schooling in a traditional setting so virtual schools 

give them a chance to still participate and ensure education with multiple options of 

enrichments such as Summit Learning Charter. Summit Learning Charter does offer 

in person and virtual classes as well as field trips to support their students education 

and learning. The school should be able to have access to these funds as it is still a 

public school. Virtual charter students deserve fair access to the same resources as 

every other public school student. The Student Success Act was meant to support 

students who need it most, yet virtual charter students are excluded. HB 2583 is 

about fairness — ensuring all students have equal access to SIA funds, no matter 

where they learn.  


